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Infrastructure Connection 
Improvements in Your Area 

PROJECT UPDATE 
Construction is scheduled to commence the week of November 23, 
2020, for the Weston Downs/Pinewood Estates Infrastructure 
Improvements Project, from Green Avenue to Blackburn Boulevard. 

PLANNED CONSTRUCTION WORK 
Construction work along the pedestrian path will begin with 
installation of a new watermain followed by the upgrade of the 
existing pedestrian path as an emergency access route.  

CONSTRUCTION IMPACTS 
Pine Valley Crescent and Blackburn Boulevard will remain open to 
vehicular and pedestrian traffic during construction. Temporary lane 
restrictions may be required to allow construction activities to 
proceed in a safe and efficient manner. Green Avenue and the 
pedestrian path between Green Avenue and Blackburn Boulevard 
will be closed to pedestrian traffic during construction.  

Property owners are reminded that underground systems such 
as lawn sprinklers, electrical conduits, landscaping, etc. within 
City-owned boulevards or property limits may be impacted by 
the proposed construction work. At the property owner’s 
discretion and where possible, the removal of such privately-
owned underground systems in advance of construction may 
be prudent. The City is not responsible for any damages that 
may occur during construction to privately-owned items within 
City property limits (Encroachment By-law No. 034-2017).  

Thank you in advance for your cooperation. We look forward to 
completing these important infrastructure upgrades in your area. 
For more information, please contact the Project Lead. 

 

LOCATION: 

Weston Downs/Pinewood Estates, 
Green Avenue to Blackburn Boulevard 

PROJECT LEAD: 

Colin Cassar, C.E.T. 
Project Manager, Infrastructure Delivery 
Infrastructure Development 
T: 905-832-8585 ext. 8756 
E: colin.cassar@vaughan.ca 

MUNICIPAL SERVICES INSPECTOR: 
Robert Vivian 
Inspector, Infrastructure Delivery 
Infrastructure Development 
T: 905-832-8585 ext. 3643 
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